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1.10.19 Class 2 Recycling Centre Visit, Bodmin

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of our learning this term, Class 2 will be visiting Bodmin Materials Recycling
Facility on Tuesday 1st October 2019. We will be given a tour of the facility and take
part in a workshop linked to using scrap materials.

Children will need a packed funch (home or school provided) and a drink. A packed
lunch can be provided by school. Please ensure that this has been ordered via the
Aspens SELECT app by Friday 28th September.

The children will need to wear school uniform and sensible, flat shoes such as
trainers. The recycling facility is under cover but can be chilly, so please dress
appropriately for the weather.

Children will travel via coach and will leave school just after 9:30am and return by
2:30pm. There is no cost to this trip so please provide consent below. If any parents
are able to join us for the day, a couple of willing volunteers would be greatly
appreciated.

Many thanks for your continued support
Miss Parker

| give permission for my child to attend trip to Recycling Centre, Bodmin on
1.10.19
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